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Togiak Herring 

Update 3 

 

This is the Alaska Department of Fish & Game in Dillingham with an update regarding the 

Togiak herring fishery. 

 

Department staff have received reports from a spotter pilot that flew the Togiak herring district 

yesterday and again today. He reported no herring in the area but ice was breaking up and 

dispersing on the tide. Sea bird activity is also increasing. Additional reports indicate schools of 

fish, presumably herring, being picked up by sounders on vessels in transit to the herring 

grounds. These schools, observed 20 miles from Hagemeister Island, also had predators 

associated with them. The forecast is calling for winds 20 knots and higher through Sunday so 

department staff will plan to fly Monday afternoon. 

 

Informational updates are available on our recorded message line at (907) 842-5226. 

 

This has been the Alaska Department of Fish and Game in Dillingham. 
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